
COVID LETTERS

COVID-19 Testing at Schools
To promote safer in-person learning environments, the California Department of Public
Health (CDPH), in partnership with the California COVID-19 Testing Task Force, is
providing FREE rapid COVID-19 tests.  This program is being offered free of charge for
all students in Berryessa Union School District schools.

Here is some basic information about the testing program:

● Testing is not required but highly encouraged.
● This program has two different types of testing: BinaxNOW (rapid antigen tests

with results in under 30-minutes) and PCR tests (results in 48-72 hours).
● Pre-registration is recommended and collects necessary information and

consent.
● All questions included in registration are required for California State public

health reporting. Please note this program is free for all participants.
● Information and test results are only shared with the testing site, lab partners and

local/state health departments. It is not used for any other purposes.
● All results are shared electronically with the contact information provided during

registration.

Register
Register by clicking on the following link: https://my.primary.health/l/berryessa-usd or
you can scan the QR Code to register by phone.  Note that by signing up, you are giving
consent for your child(ren) for testing. Please make sure you confirm your phone
number and/or email to get the results.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1jlUPzkcUZ_U8mP6i0mvU-lYWIx3UkMH0?usp=sharing
https://my.primary.health/l/berryessa-usd


Testing Site Schedule/Time
Testing hours are from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Ideally, testing should occur at your child’s
school. If another location and time is more convenient for you, please click here to view
BUSD schools and District Office addresses.

Testing Site Schedule

MON TUE WED THU FRI

Toyon Morrill Piedmont Ruskin Sierramont

Laneview Noble Northwood Majestic Way Vinci Park

District Office Brooktree Summerdale District Office Cherrywood

Need Help?
If you need assistance with registration or have questions about the CA Rapid Antigen
Testing Program, you can contact a call center representative Monday - Friday, 8am -
5pm PST at 650-275-5419.

https://www.berryessa.k12.ca.us/documents/Schools%20Contact%20Information/district_map.pdf

